
Friends of Adin Ballou are happy to present 

the 2002 Adin Ballou Peace Lecture 

Dick Scobie 

SONGS OF PEACE 
SONGS OF JUSTICE 
a thirty-year retrospective 

 

Sunday, November 10, 2002 at 7:00 p.m.  

Hopedale Unitarian Parish  

65 Hopedale Street, Hopedale, MA 

 

Dick Scobie led the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee for 27 years, through 

the 1970s, 80s and 90s.  During that time he brought his love of folk music to 

bear in his work for peace and justice in the U.S. and overseas. 

An active  member of the Wellesley Friends Meeting, Dick also retains his 

affiliation with Unitarian Universalism.  He is a graduate of Dartmouth College, 

and holds a Masters Degree in Social Work from the University of Pittsburgh and a 

PhD from Brandeis University.  Now retired, he and his wife, Jill, live in Waltham, 

MA, where he is active working for affordable housing. 

 

Friends of Adin Ballou was founded in 1999 to study, preserve, and 

carry on the legacy of Adin Ballou, nineteenth-century minister, pacifist, 

reformer, and founder of the Hopedale Community. 

 

For information: 508-634-1076  

www.adinballou.org 

E-mail: editor@adinballou.org 



 


